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PUBLIC NOTICE

TEMPORARY DISRUPTION OF MUNICIPAL LANDLINE TELEPHONE SERVICES
DUE TO THE INSTALLATION OF A NEW SYSTEM.

Residents are hereby notified that the Municipality has appointed a service
provider for the installation of a new telephone system. This process led to the
disruption of the municipal landline telephone services wherein residents are
unable to access certain departments within the Municipality.

Our technicians together with the service provider are working around the clock
to ensure that the system is functional.

While the process of migrating to the new system is underway residents can
utilise the following numbers, Electricity 082 770 2399, Water 082 770 0085,
Waste 073 209 1301, Revenue (Billing) 078 222 9122 and Sanitation 082 306
9446.

For any other enquiry other than the once mentioned above, members of the
community can call the temporary Municipal number (010 020 1092) and they
shall be directed to their respective departments.

We apologise for the inconvenience.
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